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Hi everyone, 
 
Jeff Keas was a really inter-
esting speaker last week—
overseeing the development 
of the Olympics over a 12-
year period seems remarka-
ble. 
 
This Wednesday we will be 
visited by our District 5450 
District Governor, Sandy 
Mortenson.  As with all Dis-
trict Governors (and Club 
Presidents) she has one year 
to implement her goals, so 
she is visiting many Club to 
share those goals and to hear 
what we are doing. 
 
And that is where you are in 
for a treat.  This week you 
will be able to hear from our 
very own Denver Mile High 
Rotarians about the work 
that we as a Club do.  Truly, 
this Club would be nothing 
without the many champions 
who recruit participants and 
create effective and well-
organized service and other 
activities throughout the 
year.  Please join us so you 
will be more familiar with 
acronyms like RYLA+, LCS, 
FFT, DDF, XYZ, etc.  As I said 
last week, I think we’ll all be 
surprised by the scope of our 

service.  
 
We’ll also have a back-
ground PowerPoint 
with some great photos 
of our Club members.  
Here are a couple 
of previews.   
 
See you Wednes-
day.  Carolyn 

Denver Mile High Rotary where commitment and service rise above the mountain tops  
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 

 
August 29th - District Governor—Sandy Mortensen 
 

 
  
Making Connections - that's my theme for the 2018-19 Rotary year. I hope to connect 
with each of you in my monthly video. I urge all of you to connect with your fellow Rotari-
ans, with your community locally and globally, and Be the Inspiration ! 
 
September 5th  – Laney Shaler, Director of Teacher Pathways and Development for Den-

ver Public Schools (DPS) will be our speaker.  She will share information about DPS' effort 

to make the district the best place for teachers to begin their career. She will share details 

on district aims, and how the district works in collaboration with teacher preparation part-

ners to increase the quality of training experiences candidates have before they lead a 

classroom of their own. The goal of these efforts is to support new teachers in getting 

better faster, so that they stay longer to positively impact students. 
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August  Birthdays 
 

August 10th - Tom Giordano  

August 14th - Vass Sirpolaidis  

August 17th - Ronnie Weiss 

August 18th - Sarah Hite  

August 21st - Brian Good  

August 26th - Ann Tull  

August 27th - Chris Wong  

 
 *If you would like your birthday listed be sure to update your membership 
info so we can wish you Happy Birthday!  

https://youtu.be/GNQJJ_gc9oQ


Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

August 29th  

 

Inspiration - Brad Thompson 

Greeters - Ann Tull and Tony Vaida 

Host—Mary Walta 

 

September 5th  

 

Inspiration - Bruce Ward 

Greeters - Amy Weed and Ronnie Weiss  

Host - Sonny Weigand  

 

September 12th  

 

Inspiration - Chris Wong 

Greeters - Michele Ashby and Pat Gorman Barry  

Host - Andrew Bell  

 

September 19th  

 

Inspiration - Mark Foseid  

Greeters - Kevin Galloway and Melanie Gentz  

Host - Lindsay Gerlach  
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Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 

Be sure to check the calendar online for all events (meetings, happy hours, 

committee meetings) 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar 

 

August 28th - Denver Mile High Rotary Happy Hour 5-7p—Ale House at Amatos—

501 16th St, Denver, CO 80211  

 

September 9th -  Rotary Peak Hike 09.09.18 Loveland Pass 8:30 AM – 2:00 PM 
- with the inbound Youth Exchange—Contact Jim Brook 970-409-8995 or Rick Clark 

303-880-6447 for more information.  
  

CLUB TRAINING WORKSHOP 
Sept. 15th, 8:00 - Noon, Front Range Comm. College 
  
Learn how to help your club and your community using the latest resources and technology 
  
- Making Connections 
- Getting Grant Money for Projects 
- Ways to Show Off Your Club’s Shine 

 

 
Do Business with Fellow Rotarians! 
  
Click Here of on the Photo to Access the 
      2018 Rotary Business Directory 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar
http://portal.clubrunner.ca/50085/Event/rotary-peak-hike-09-09-18
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/homepage/2018-business-directory/Business-Directory-2018-LR.pdf
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/homepage/2018-business-directory/Business-Directory-2018-LR.pdf
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/homepage/2018-business-directory/Business-Directory-2018-LR.pdf


Final Honor Flight of Northern Colorado  
 

You are invited to join other Denver Mile High Rotarians at the FINAL Honor 
Flight of Northern Colorado send off on Sunday morning, September 9th. The 
send-off ceremony will be 
held at the Signature Flight 
Support Terminal at DIA. 
(Directions are provided 
below)  You should plan to 
be at the air terminal by 
approximately 9:30 AM. 
This is a patriotic and high-
ly emotional event to wit-
ness WWII, Korean War, 
and Viet Nam Veterans as 
they depart on a trip to 
Washington D.C. to honor 
their service. Other Rotari-
ans, who have participated 
in past send-offs include 
Bob Kemp, Bruce Ward, 
and Carolyn Nobel, Carolyn 
Schrader, and Brad Thomp-
son. Ask them about their 
experience and join us at DIA. 
For more information, please contact Geoff Noble at gtnoble@comcast.net or (303) 669-
5281. 
DIRECTIONS: The DIA complex/Signature Flight Support Terminal is our assembly & 
charter flight loading venue. Note that Signature is in an area completely open to the pub-
lic at no cost.  
  
Signature Flight Support Terminal, Harry B. Combs Pkwy DIA 
The address to use on  www.maps.google.com is 7850 Harry B. Combs Pkwy., Denver, 
CO 80249-6395.  
Take Peña Blvd., Exit Jackson Gap. 
At Stop Light at bottom of exit ramp go Right on Jackson Gap 
At the stop sign take  an immediate Left on to E. 75th Ave. 
Continue East on E. 75th Ave. paralleling Peña Blvd. past various airline cargo terminals 
Bear Left as E. 75th Ave. turns into Harry B. Combs Pkwy 
Just prior to 80th Ave. turn Right at Signature Flight Support Terminal Pedestal Sign 
with 7850 street number. 
 
There will be a complex of buildings.  Our Honor Flight assemblies are in the large build-
ing (hanger) to the right of the smaller Signature Terminal building directly in front of 
you.  There is no name sign on this hanger but the address number posted is 7830.  Turn 
right into that parking lot.  There will be an ASIG decal sign on the passage door en-
trance. 
  
PARKING: There is FREE parking space  
 

mailto:gtnoble@comcast.net
http://www.maps.google.com/
https://maps.google.com/?q=7850+Harry+B.+Combs+Pkwy.,+Denver,+CO+80249&entry=gmail&source=g


FAMILY OF ROTARY  
 Contributions by Pat Gormay Barry  

Karl Paulson and his Oldest son 

I am amazed that Karl Paulson not 
only makes it to our meetings, but he 
served as Host two weeks ago and 
arrived 30 minutes earlier.  Karl is the 
Director of Policy, Planning and 
Budget for Colorado PERA, and he 
and Lawrence Mundy, PERA’s 
CFO, were behind the complicated 
legal process approved by the State 
Legislature in May.  Karl is able to 
pull this off AND be a hands-on fa-
ther to five children under 10 years of 
age!!    

Chuck Rudolph and Charlotte are adjust-
ing to a significant downsizing move from 
a large house filled with their beautiful art 
to a downtown condo.  Chuck says the 
change is harder for him than Char. The 
reason?  “It is filled with old people,” he 
whispered. We know that Chuck runs cir-

cles around people half his age, and is im-
patient with peers who are limited by their 
thinking.   



 
Contributions to DMHR Foundation  
 
Contributions to the DMHR Foundation can be made by giving them to Tom Giordano at 
club meetings or by mailing checks directly to  
Tom Giordano  
7271 East Wesley Avenue  
Denver, CO 80224  
 
Checks should be made out the Rotary Club of Denver Mile High Foundation (although 
DMHR Foundation will work). For questions, contact Tom at 303-263-5091  


